

Dear Student,

Summer housing registration is open for students interested in living on campus for summer 2023. You have the option to live on campus for any summer term in which you are enrolled in classes. Summer housing this year is in Reed and Payne Hall and rates will be available soon. Please log into The Dawg House and select the "Summer Housing Registration" picture to begin your registration.

Visit summer.uga.edu for information about summer classes and terms.

Please contact us if you have any questions!

Suzanne Reichner
Assignments Coordinator
University Housing
University of Georgia

706-542-1421

housing@uga.edu